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Washington, D. C. 20555
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% 4sSUBJECT: Revised Security Plan, Appen .

DOCKET NO.: 50-267

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

We have received your correspondence of February 11, 1981, with
regard to our 10CFR73.55 Appendix B Guard Training and Qualification
submittal. We are preparing the revisions and the additional
information you have requested. However, because of the scope of the
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revisions, we will not be able to submit the revision by March 13,
1981. We expect the work to be completed and the submittal in the
mail by March 20, 1981.

If you have any questions, please call Mr. Hillyard, Plant Security
Officer at (303) 785-2223.
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Sincerely yours,

G Low } Chi
Don Warembourp
Manager, Nuclear Production
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cc: George Kuzmycz gy
Karl Seyfrit
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